
7490 Sideroad 7 W, PO Box 125, Kenilworth, ON, N0G 2E0  |  Tel: 519.848.3620  |  Fax: 519.848.3228 
wellington-north.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MAIN STREET NORTH AND MOUNT FOREST DRIVE (Mount Forest) 
NOTICE FOR START OF CONSTRUCTION 

 

Please be advised that the Main Street and Mount Forest Drive intersection upgrades including 
the installation of new traffic control signal lights will be completed by Alfred Fach Excavating 
(Contractor).  R.J. Burnside and Associates Limited (“Consultant”) has been retained to provide 
Contract Administration and Inspection Services for this project.  The Town Liaison for the project 
is B.M. Ross and Associates Limited. 

The Contractor anticipates construction to commence on or after Thursday September 28, 2023, 
and is expected to continue until the end of November 2023.  The section of road will remain open 
during construction while the Contractor maintaining a minimum of one lane of traffic at all times 
and controlled by traffic control devices.  Construction and advisory signs will be erected prior to 
construction.  We advise that when driving or walking through and around the construction work 
zone, that you follow and obey the construction signage for your safety and for the safety of the 
workers. 
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You will experience some delays and inconvenience during this time, and in this regard, we 
respectfully ask for your cooperation and patience to complete this project in a timely and efficient 
manner.  Should you have any questions or concerns related to this project, please contact the 
following project team: 
 

Field Construction Representative: 

Primary Contact for Inquires 

Consultant Contract Administrator                                   Contractor 

Costantino Mongelli                                                         Andrew Fach 
R.J. Burnside & Associates Limited                                Alfred Fach Excavating 
Office: 1-800-265-9662                                                   Office: 519-658-9947 
Email: Costantino.Mongelli@rjburnside.com                  Email: afach@alfredfachexcavating.ca 
 
Secondary Contact for Inquires 

Township Liaison                                                            Township Project Manager 
Frank Vanderloo, P.Eng.                                                Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T. 
B.M. Ross and Associates Limited                                 Senior Project Manager 
Office: 519-323-2945                                                      Office: 519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
Email: fvanderloo@bmross.net                                       Email: tstevenson@wellington-north.com 
 

Construction will include installation of new traffic signal lights and pedestrian lights, new left turn 
lanes, line pavement markings, storm sewer, roadway granulars, road asphalt, concrete curb and 
sidewalks and urbanization of Mount Forest Drive.   

Electronic copies of all project updates and notifications can be found on the Townships website 
at https://wellington-north.com/government/capital-projects.   

 
   

Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T. 
Senior Project Manager 
 
Issued September 28, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


